
Dear Valued Client, 
March 12th, 2021 

Greetings from our Barceló Hotel Group properties in Cozumel, in order to reiterate our commitment 
and responsibility to reduce any risk to clients and employees, we would like to update you on the 
latest measures that have been implemented at the resorts due to the contingency caused by the 
SARS-COV2 virus (COVID-19) and its consequent conditions. 

As a USA government safety measure, travelers must present negative tests to enter back to USA. In 
order to make our guests´ stay and trip home more pleasant, Allegro Cozumel and Occidental Cozumel 
provide the following benefits: 

• On site antigen testing available.
• Discounted antigen testing pricing for our guests.
• Preferential rates for extended stays due to a positive test result.

For discounted on site antigen testing, service must be scheduled with our Guest Service or 
Premium Level & Royal Level staff. 

Cost General Specifications 

Antigen Test 
$28 USD 

• Quick test. The sample collection takes place at the hotel facilities.
• Delivery of printed results on the same day of test.

If guests test positive for COVID-19, we are offering the following preferential rates: 

Hotel Adult rate based on double occupancy 

Allegro Cozumel $35 USD per person per night 

Occidental Cozumel $40 USD per person per night 

Barceló Hotel Group focuses on the instructions of the authorities to protect the health of guests and 
employees. Additionally, implementing the standards included within our We Care About You 
program, which exceeds the regulations and sanitary recommendations of all the countries in which the 
organization operates. In this way, the security and protection measures that the company We 
appreciate your understanding, remaining at your disposal for any questions. 

Kind Regards, 
Violeta Sánchez 
Sales & Marketing Director 

This information was valid on the date this policy was published and is subject to change.


